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I'm writing to formally express my strong opposition to measure HB 3962-A. After 

careful review of its provisions, I am deeply concerned about the potential negative 

consequences this legislation could have on our community. In my view, the 

proposed measure does not adequately address the underlying issues and, in fact, 

risks creating more burdens than benefits.  Such a major cut to the funding to these 

organizations that bring in business to our towns will have a signifcant harmful effect 

to all lodging providers.  Especially when tourism is the biggest driver of business to 

these towns. 

 

I respectfully urge you to reconsider the merits of HB 3962-A.  

 

Thank you for your time and for considering my perspective. I look forward to seeing 

thoughtful deliberation on this matter and a commitment to working towards solutions 

that truly benefit all constituents. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert Lee 


